

EMS Information Bulletin 2017-18

DATE:

Aug. 31, 2017

SUBJECT:

Trauma Center Updates

TO:

Pennsylvania Emergency Medical Service Agencies

FROM:

Program Manager Aaron M. Rhone

Bureau of EMS

The Bureau of EMS (Bureau) received notice from the Pennsylvania Trauma Systems Foundation that, effective Nov. 1, 2017, Wayne Memorial Hospital will become an accredited Level IV trauma center.

Also, effective Oct. 15, 2017 Meadville Medical Center will no longer be an accredited trauma center.

The Bureau congratulates Wayne Memorial Hospital on this accreditation and thanks Meadville Medical Center for its dedication to the health of the citizens of Pennsylvania.

If you should have any question, please contact your regional EMS council.